
  

ITEM SUMMARY 

MEETING DATE: March 21, 2021 

FROM:  Andrea McCue, City Manager 

SUBJECT: Scholarship Committee Re-Appointment – Charles Shaw and Dennis Smith 
 

BACKGROUND 

The City’s Scholarship Committee (SC) was established in 1997 through Council Policy 16. 
The SC awards scholarships to high school seniors and college students that reside in the 
City and demonstrate financial need. The SC has eight (8) members appointed and approved 
by the City Council. The membership is comprised of a Chair, which must be a 
Councilmember, six (6) Regular Members, and one (1) Alternate Member. The Chair is 
appointed for two (2) year terms and all other members serve three (3) year terms.  

 

ANALYSIS 

There is currently two (2) expired Regular Members on the Scholarship Committee as of March 
2022. Mr. Charles Shaw and Mr. Dennis Smith are both residents of Greenacres and have 
expressed an interest in serving another term.  

FINANCIAL INFORMATION 

N/A  

LEGAL 

The appointment procedure is in compliance with City Codes.  

STAFF RECOMMENDATION 

Staff recommends appointing Mr. Shaw and Mr. Smith to serve a three-year term as Regular 
Members of the Scholarship Committee.  

 


